Winooski School District PTO Request for Funds Form

Contact Person: Date:

Contact #/email: Grade(s) involved:

Nature of Request: Number of Children Involved:
Amount of Request: Date Funds Needed:

Check Payable to:

Curriculum Connection:

Please give a description of the request and explain how it will promote the welfare of our
children in the school, home or community:

The funds request form must be emailed to pto@wsdvt.org two weeks prior to a scheduled
PTO meeting. The PTO meets on the third Wednesday of every month during the school year.
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